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On December 17, 2022, Shine City Project helped to distribute food to families and individuals at the 

Doolittle Community Center!  

 

  
 

Working with The Just One Project, our nine Shine City Project volunteers helped to pass out packaged 

beef stew, eggs, mac and cheese, tortillas, canned vegetable soup, grapes, frozen chicken, and sweet 

potatoes!  

 



 

 

Though it was cold, our bodies quickly warmed up once we started the food distribution.  

 

 
 

We hope that we could bring some joy and comfort to families and individuals during this holiday season! 

 

 


